
 

 
 

   
 

 
 
 

 
     

 
19th April 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
After the success of our Year 6 SATs revision session for pupils last week, we have decided to 
offer it on both Wednesday and Thursday for the next four weeks.  These will run after school 
starting on Wednesday 24th April 2024 and Thursday 25th April 2024. Pupils are invited to attend 
one or both of the evenings if they wish. 
 
These sessions will give pupils the opportunity to practice some key maths skills that will support 
them in preparation for their upcoming SATs examinations.  The sessions will run from 3:45 pm 
until 4.45pm and will involve different members of the mathematics department who will be on 
hand to support and guide pupils on any misconceptions, errors or questions they may have. 
 
To sign up for the sessions, please complete the form here by Tuesday 23rd April 2024.  
      
 
 
 
Stuart Tunstall                                     
Faculty Leader for Maths                  
                                                          
                                                                                                          

                                           

Westwood Road, Leek, ST13 8DN 
Telephone: 01538 714740 

Principal: Mrs K. Smith 
stedwards.academy 

https://forms.office.com/e/gUbmMTRzdq

